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Donald McGougan 
Tram Update - lnfraco Bids 

I've spoken to Transport Scotland who have received one report from tie and another from Scott Wilson with revised 
costs following the receipt of lnfraco Bids. 

The costs are broadly in line with the DFBC 
1a £477m-£517m 
1 a+1 b £561 m-£61 Om 

However, TS have some reservations due to insufficient evidence and have met with tie to ask further questions. 

I have requested that tie send CEC copies of everything they have sent to TS and reminded them that CEC's 
approval to begin MUDFA was conditional on lnfraco tenders being consistent with prices in the DFBC. 

Regards, 

Rebecca 
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